From: registrar

Sent: August-31-17 2:32 PM
To: I
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:09 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Nancy Logeman

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Electricity rates are already too high. Instead of taking the easy way out and raising rates, Hydro One should be
examining ways of becoming more efficient and practicing austerity measures within their organization. | think these
proposed rate increases are scandalous and should not be approved.

-- Attachment --





